
  

 

 
 

 
ATTENTION CONSULTANTS 
    
CENTRAL TEXAS REGIONAL MOBILITY AUTHORITY 
   
NOTICE OF FORTHCOMING PROCUREMENT: General Engineering 
Consultant (GEC) Services 

 
KEY CONTRACT INFORMATION: 
 ITEM  DETAILS 

 Consultant scope  GEC Services 

 RFQ issuance date  Week of March 7, 2024 
 Anticipated duration  3 to 7 years 

 
SUMMARY OF OPPORTUNITY 
The Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority (Mobility Authority) anticipates 
beginning the process to solicit proposals from entities interested in providing 
the Mobility Authority with GEC services to provide general consulting civil 
engineering and support services. 

The Mobility Authority invites all qualified entities to provide Statements of 
Qualifications (SOQ) in accordance with the RFQ once it is issued. 
 
MORE INFORMATION FOR INTERESTED PARTIES 
As currently scheduled, the RFQ will be available during the week of March 7, 
2024. Information regarding this RFQ will be made available on the Business 
Opportunities section of the Mobility Authority’s website. 

Periodic updates, addenda, and clarifications will be posted on the Mobility 
Authority’s website, and interested parties are responsible for monitoring the 
website accordingly. 

The Mobility Authority will evaluate SOQs and potentially interview short-listed 
proposers. 

It is the policy of the Mobility Authority to encourage the participation of 
minorities and women. The commitment of the proposing entity to utilize 

https://www.mobilityauthority.com/business/opportunities/procurements


  

disadvantaged business enterprises (DBE) will be considered in the RFQ 
evaluation process. Each proposing entity will be evaluated based on the 
criteria and process set forth in the qualifications based RFQ. 

 
 


